
No. 748 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

 
Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road Intersection 

 
 
1. Please advise whether any plans, studies and/or costings exist for grade 

separation of the intersection of Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road? 
 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics has prepared 
preliminary concept designs for a grade separated interchange at the 
intersection of Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road.   
 

 Tiger Brennan Drive above Berrimah Road (Attachment A); and 

 Berrimah Road above Tiger Brennan Drive (Attachment B).  
 
No costings have been undertaken, however will be significant. 
 
The current road reserve contains provision to accommodate both options 
for grade separation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ATTACHMENT A – TIGER BRENNAN ABOVE BERRIMAH ROAD 

 



ATTACHMENT B – BERRIMAH ROAD ABOVE TIGER BRENNAN 

 


